                    Brant Lake Improvement Association
                                        ​ June 1, 2013
Attendees were:  Yvonne Ernster, Terry Mehlbrech, David Gillespie, Dee Gullson, Dave Phalen, Mike Ketacham, Barb Ketcham, Brad Rehfeldt, Dave Philips, John Monahan, Pat Leitheiser, and Pat Baxter.

Meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m. by Pat Leitheiser, President.  

Treasurer’s Report:  Yvonne Ernster presented  the BLIA financial report with an ending balance on May 31, 2013 of $27,746.  The motion was made by Mike Ketcham and seconded by John Monahan to approve the treasurers report.  Motion carried.

Secretary’s Report: Minutes of the May 4, 2013 were presented.  Motion by Barb Ketcham and seconded by Dee Gulson to approve the minutes.  Motion carried.
Membership:  Yvonne Ernster reported that the current membership in BLIA is 180 for 2013.   In 2012 we had 228 memberships.  Our 2013 goal is to achieve 280 memberships.  If a BLIA member wishes an additional directory they may purchase one from Yvonne Ernstser for $10.
Motion by Dave Philips and seconded by Dave John Monahan to pay Maximum  Promotions for the BLIA T-shirts for the amount of $931.70.  Motion carried.
Best Breakfast: Yvonne Ernstser reported revenue of $1,611. with a profit of $931.70.  This was a very successful event.
Terry Mehlbrech suggested that we secure a new road sign to advertise our 2014 Best Breakfast.
Next Meeting:  BLIA officers will meet on June 22, 2013 at 9:00 a.m.  Scott Peterson and John Maursetter will be joining us at that meeting.  Mike Ketcham made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Terry Mehlbrech.  Meeting adjoured at 8:40 a.m.
Pat Baxter, substitute secretary

